SUOSURN

April 30, 1963

Mr, Takeo Susuki, Curator

Geology Department

University of California Los Angeles
Los Angeles 24, California

Dear Mr. Susuki:

Thank you very much for sending me the two glant
Miocene oysters. They axe exactly what was needed. Both
show the yearly layers on the ligamental area very well
and will make good photographs,

With thanks,

Sincerely yours,

H, B, Stenzel

Shell Development Company
Exploration and Production Research Division





